
 

 

 

 

 

HUMAN RESOURCES MEMORANDUM NO. 2012-018 

 

 

 

TO: All Employees of the Office of the Lieutenant Governor (OLG) / Department of 

Culture, Recreation, and Tourism (DCRT) 

 

FROM: Rikki Nicole David, PHR  

 Human Resources Director 

 

SUBJECT: OGB Health Insurance Rate Decrease 

 

DATE: June 13, 2012 

 

 

The Office of Group Benefits (OGB) has announced that health insurance premiums will be 

decreased by 7% for all plan members, effective August 1, 2012.  Since premiums are paid a 

month in advance for the following month’s insurance coverage, employees will notice the 

premium decrease beginning on their first check in July. 

  

Supervisors, please make this information available to your employees who may not have email 

access. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Human Resources Office at (225) 342-0880. 

 

RND:ch 

Attachment 

c:   Personnel Liaisons  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Please Post and Circulate 


